
VISTA - Boat of Garten to Nethy Bridge 
132kV Cable Delivery Information

If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to 
contact the Community 
Liaison Manager:

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) will soon be 
receiving delivery of the 132kV cable that will be installed under 
the ground and replace part of the current overhead line.
 
These deliveries have been agreed in partnership with The 
Highland Council and BEAR Scotland. The cable drums will be 
delivered to two main delivery points within Boat of Garten in 
four blocks over the course of the below dates.

We would like to apologise in advance for any disruption these 
deliveries may cause and we would like to thank the local 
residents for their patience and support.

To find out more on the deliveries please visit the 
project website: 

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/
vista-boat-of-garten-to-nethy-bridge/

Louise Anderson

07384 454233

louise.anderson@sse.com

200 Dunkeld Road,  
Perth, PH1 3AQ

6th – 14th Feb 2020 28th Feb – 4th Mar 2020

6th – 24th April 202020th - 25th Feb 2020


